
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations in Saltash 

 

Saltash Town Council have formed a Working Group to organise events across 
Saltash in celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee to be held in 2022 together with 
the Town Team. 

Councillors on the Working Group and Town Team will organise a series of events 
across the town for residents and visitors to enjoy. 

For further updates, follow Saltash Town Council Facebook page 
@saltashtowncouncil  
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